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From:

Sent: 05 September 2017 12:02
To: LDF

Subject: Proposed Development Plan
Sir/Madam,

Various points regarding this, and | strongly oppose

1) The linkup Grappenhall - Latchford on the old railway line. How come this is suggested when at present only two
buses twice a week (Tues & Fri) cross each way Latchford Swing Bridge. Surely if this is to come about increased bus
service back to the old '37/38' service and or the reopening of the line with Tram connection to Manchester &
Altrincham. Any local deliveries are normally done by "White Vans" anyway even with the expansion would not
need extra roads.

2) Stretton/Appleton employment area is mostly logistical. Because of "Brexit" the labour market is made up much
of non British personnel, this could even lead to reduction in work force.

3) On the maps, nothing is shown of the proposed West Warrington Road. Has this been shelved or deliberately left
off? When one considers for this an extensive booklet of the options was produced.

4) Throughout the centre of Warrington, there are many empty spaces and buildings, can't they be converted or
built it on to help with the shortfall of housing.

5) Talk of expansion of facilities, yet this year Grappenhall loses both a Doctors Surgery & Post Office.

Yours faithfully,






